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To the leadership of Communist Party of Israel


Dear comrades,


We have learned that Comrade Aida Touma-Sliman has been suspended from the Knesset for 
two months for criticizing the Israeli army’s action in Gaza. This illegitimate move aims at 
silencing the voices that are raised against what is happening in Palestine. 


However, nobody can silence Comrade Aida nor the Communist Party of Israel. Nobody can 
silence the resisting people of Palestine. Nobody can silence the millions throughout the 
world, who are standing up against the genocide in Palestine. 


The Communist Party of Turkey continues its efforts and actions in solidarity with the 
Palestinian resistance. We hereby would also like to express our solidarity with Comrade 
Aida and the Communist Party of Israel.


Comradely,


Communist Party of Turkey

Central Committee


